
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers                                           
  
The school age immunisation team will be delivering the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) 
vaccine at Longfield Academy on 25/6/24.  
 
The HPV vaccine protects against many genital-based cancers and warts.  
 
It also protects against mouth, throat, head and neck cancers caused by Human 
Papillomavirus.  
 
Please use the link below to complete either the consent forms or a refusal for 
the vaccination.  
 
This link contains the consent forms and additional information such as FAQs regarding 
the vaccination. The link will close on 18/6/24.  
 
  
Link: https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/215c4ab3 
 
 
For further information please see the links below: 
  
Human papillomavirus (HPV) - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
HPV vaccine - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
  
  
If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 358 3397.   
  
Kind Regards,  
  
Immunisation Team  
 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/215c4ab3
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/human-papilloma-virus-hpv/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/hpv-human-papillomavirus-vaccine/

